
 

Dear landowners, 

You are receiving this notice to inform you that the Mt. Haley Planning Commission will 
hold a public hearing at the Mt. Haley Township Hall located on the corner of Freeland 
and Homer roads. 

A special hearing of the Mt. Haley Planning Commission has been scheduled for 
Wednesday April  2nd, 2025 at 6:30 PM. The purpose of this hearing is to discuss the 
request for a Zoning change to a property located on Meridian road, parcel number 
140-009-300-130-00  Midland, MI 48640 in Mt. Haley Township. Specifically, this 
request would allow for the rezoning of this 1 acre to be zoned as commercial. 

Anyone wishing to make public comments on this variance request should plan on 
attending the hearing. If unable to attend, written commentary can be sent to: 

Norman R. Conklin, 

Secretary for the Mt. Haley Planning commission. 

Email: mthaley.pc.06@gmail.com 

 

 


